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January 13, 2020 

 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

Additional clarification has been discovered from a source at the Governor’s Office that allows 

cheerleaders at indoor youth events to have four spectators per cheerleader to be added to the 

previous directive regarding attendance for those events. This is not in any written directive that I have 

been able to discover and in fact the additional clarification in writing to me from a source outside of 

the Governor’s Office did not support this new information. 

 

The verbal clarification has been noted in my office and we are moving forward with this new 

information. I am encouraged that this clarification has been provided and seems to be a reasonable 

response. 

 

This “allowance” has not allayed any of the other directives regarding attendance at indoor youth 

events. I likely share your evaluations of the varied sets of information we receive on how we are to 

conduct our events.  

 

Principals will be making adjustments to allow for the additional four spectators per 

participating cheerleader at indoor youth events at this time. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


